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It is the responsibility of each student to be aware of faculty regulations as stated in the Calendar 
(students.sfu.ca/calendar.html). Departmental and faculty advisors and staff are available to give advice and guidance. 
However, the ultimate responsibility for completeness and correctness of course selection, for compliance with and 
compl


